St. Peter’s Academy – Miss. Brownley’s Year 1 Weekly Newsletter
	Teacher: Miss Brownley.
TP: Mrs Peach & Mrs Wale.
	Homework Subject: 
Wind Objects (optional)
	Date: 10.03.17


	This Week:
Congratulations to Mr Tomlinson on his new appointment as Head teacher starting in September 2017. Please see letter sent home via email for more information about this.

Happy Friday! We have had a super fun day today in Year 1 celebrating the Rock Challenge ‘Whatever the Weather’ day. This morning we made seasonal changes book marks for our reading books (which we are bringing home). This links in nicely with our ongoing science topic about Seasonal Changes. This afternoon we took part in a whole school Danceathon with a playlist chosen by the children (an interesting selection of tunes!) If your child has any sponsor money left to hand in, Mrs Marston (Year 5 teacher and Rock Challenge Organiser) has asked that the children hand their forms to the Office once they have collected their sponsor money. 
Please check out our school Twitter page and website for lots of new pictures and updates! In addition to this, your child has come home this week with a letter about a nits outbreak. It is in our class and we would appreciate if you treated your children as soon as possible. 

I will not be in school on Monday (I am on a Phonics course all about the Phonics screening check coming up in June – more information to follow on this) but the children will have Miss Fisher for the day – see details about their day in the homework section below.


	Homework:
On Monday 13th as I am out on a course, Miss Fisher will be taking Year 1 for the day. They will be taking part an exciting morning of Science experiments; observing, exploring and investigating the wind! (Hopefully it will be windy and most crucially, dry!) For this they may bring in (with your permission) any objects they may have at home or in the garden that is visibly affected by the wind. By this I mean things like garden wind fans, spinners, bubbles, wind socks, wind chimes, etc. Please don’t think you need to go out and buy these especially! I will provide a selection for them to look at in addition to anything that comes in from home. As always thank you for supporting us with your child’s learning (  

	Wilford’s Diary:

“Thank you for your hospitality this week Reg” said Wilford. 
This week Wilford is going home with Mahaan.
He will return back to school on Friday 17th March and will go home with Joshua E.

	Weekly and General Reminders:
*PE Tuesday and Thursday (indoor kit for both)*     and     *Book changing on Wednesday*
**NEW INSET DAY ANNOUNCED LAST WEEK: FRIDAY 26TH MAY**
(sometimes book changing may occur on Thursday for your child. As you can appreciate we have a lot of children in our class to hear and always endeavour to provide the same length of time and level of attention to each. Sometimes this leaves us just short of time, which hopefully you understand ()

	Homework due : Wind Objects - PLEASE BRING IN MON 13TH MARCH (Optional)


